
 

04 November 2024 

Brian Restall 

Senior Director 

Quinbrook Infrastructure Partners 

Dear Brian, 

Follow-up Inspection of Lockyer Power Project Site 

In September 2024 I provided a “Six-monthly site and fencing inspection report” which identified a 

section of broken fencing, and also discussed proposed control measures to treat several areas of 

Lantana (Lantana camara) regrowth which had been identified, and reported in the “2024 Native 

Vegetation and Weed Annual Compliance Audit Report” (the “2024 Flora and Weed Audit Report”) 

by S4 Environmental.   

Subsequently, a contract was awarded to ProEarthworks to repair that fence and treat the lantana 

infestations. 

On 04 November 2024 I conducted a follow-up inspection of the Lockyer Power Station Project Site, 

to confirm the satisfactory completion of the works, and I can report: 

1. The fallen tree has now been removed from the northern property boundary fence and the 

fence has been properly reinstated.    

 

2. All areas of lantana regrowth which were identified in the 2024 Flora and Weed Audit Report 

have been treated by hand-spraying of herbicide.   See below photographs for evidence of 

dead and dying lantana plants. 

 

   

 

      

All of the above work was completed by ProEarthworks before the end of October 2024. 
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Other: 

All of the 10-metre-wide fence maintenance lines along the property boundaries are recently mown, 

and require no attention at this time. 

All sections of the wild-life friendly fences along the western, northern and eastern property 

boundaries are in good condition. 

The koala-proof fence along the southern boundary of the property boundary is in good condition.  

The cleared project footprint area in the south-eastern corner of the lot is recently mown, and clear of 

woody weeds.    

Best wishes, 

Andrew Robson 

Construction and Compliance Manager 

Andrew.Robson@ArcheEnergy.com.au 

Arche Energy Pty Ltd 


